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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2009 9:29 AM
To: 'Frank Cruz'
Subject: RE: fuel leak case No. RO0000400

Frank, 
  Thanks for contacting me.  The first thing that needs to be done is for you to “claim” the site in Geotracker.  Please click 

on the following link to claim the site: http://www.swrcb.ca.gov/ust/electronic_submittal/report_rqmts.shtml 
The State Board website will open and you should hit the Electronic Submittal link at the top of the page next to 
Arnold’s picture then look for the getting started section.  Print out the PDF or word document Authorized RP 
Agent Authorization form and send to the state board.  That takes care of it unless you have any reports that 
need to be uploaded but I don’t see any.   
  I also requested that the site have the groundwater monitoring wells sampled.  Please contact your consultant 
and have the wells placed on semi-annual monitoring.   
Thank you. 
 
Barbara Jakub, P.G. 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
(510) 639-1287 (direct) 
(510) 337-9335 (fax) 
barbara.jakub@acgov.org 
 
Online case files are available at the website below 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/resources.htm 
 

  
 

From: Frank Cruz [mailto:fcruz@oaklandvw.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2009 3:56 PM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: fuel leak case No. RO0000400 
 
Dear Barbara, my name is Frank Cruz, I am the Service Director of Volkswagen of 
Oakland, I have recently taken over this position and was given a letter dated back in July, 
in regards to the groundwater monitoring requirements. The letter states that we are not in 
compliance with this case.  Please let me know how I rectify this and take care of it. 
 

Thank You 

Frank Cruz 

Service Director 
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VOLKSWAGEN OF OAKLAND 

2740 Broadway, Oakland Ca. 94612 

PHONE#  510.834.7711  ext. 125 

DIRECT# 510.302.1405 

FAX#510.444.4156 

 


